Erin Albaugh

Please, please do something to clean up our freeways in Pierce County. Parts of 705, Hwy 16 and
I-5 through Tacoma have not been cleaned up in the last 12 months. I have been watching the same
trash sit on the sides of these freeways. We need funding for this. Driving Hwy 410 through Sumner
is also really bad, especially in the middle of 410. I live near Ruston in Tacoma and work in Bonney
Lake. I look at trash from the time I get on Hwy 705, through I-5, onto 18 and then onto 410. My
drive is unsightly and I am considering leaving the state because I do not want to live in a dump
anymore. | have lived in WA 40 of my 48 years and this is not ok!



